
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR PROJECT FUNDING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Lincoln Parish Police Jury is currently submitting a 
project application for Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) funding through the 
Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA). The project application is for the 
elevation of the Arthur Road Sewer Lift Station to eliminate future flooding of this 
facility during significant flood events.   
 
 


